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REGION MEMORANDUM 

ESSD No.   148,   s. 2022 

 
PARTICIPATION TO THE REGIONAL ORIENTATION AND CONSULTATION  

ON U.S. EXCHANGE VISITOR PROGRAM (EVP) MINDANAO       
 

To:   Schools Division Superintendents        
 

1. Relative to the “Invitation to Participate in the Regional Orientation and 
Consultation on the U.S. Exchange Visitor Program (EVP): Mindanao” from the 

International Cooperation Office (ICO), each Schools Division Office is advised to 

send one (1) participant to attend the activity on November 23-25, 2022 (inclusive 
of travel dates) in Davao City.  

 
2. Preferred participants from SDOs are the Designated Partnership Focal 

Persons in case the SDS or ASDS cannot attend. The confirmed participants will be 
submitted to the Regional Office on or before November 11, 2022 following below 

format: 

 

No. Region Office/ 

Division 

Name of 

Participants 
(complete with middle 

Initial) 

Position Deped 

Email 
Address 

Food 

Restrictions 

1 XII       

 

3. The venue and accommodation will be provided by the ICO, while travelling 
and other incidental expenses incurred by the participants shall be charged against 

local funds subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.  

 
4. For queries/clarification, refer to the attached memo, concept notes and 

provisional program or contact the Regional Partnership Focal Person at 
09101879877 or  ismael.ngitngit001@deped.gov.ph 

 
5. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired 

 
 

 CARLITO D. ROCAFORT 

                             Director IV 
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